
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
Saturdays: 4:00 to 5:00 P.M. 

Eves of First Fridays: 7:00 to 7:30 P.M. 
Eves of Holy Days: 6:30 P.M. 

Confessions will also be heard at any reasonable time on 
request. 

 
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS (RCIA): 
For those who would like to inquire about the Catholic 

Faith, information is available. Please contact the Director 
of Religious Education, Annmarie Flanagan, at  

215-493-5204 or 215-370-5701 
  

BAPTISMS: 
The Sacrament of Baptism is normally administered on the 
second and fourth Sundays of each month at 12:45 P.M.  

Pre-Jordan class, for the first child only, is required for 
parents. Class is held on the first Monday of the month at 

7:30 PM in room 2B on the 2nd floor of the Meeting 
Center. Parents, please call the rectory to register for the 

class. 
.  

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements must be made at least six months in 

advance. An appointment should be made with one of the 
parish priests. Available dates cannot be given, nor can 

weddings be scheduled, rescheduled, postponed or 
cancelled over the phone. 

 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK: 
Please call the rectory if someone is sick. The Holy 

Eucharist will be brought to anyone homebound. 
 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: 
New to the parish? Please call the rectory for an 

appointment to register. 
 
 

EXPOSITION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT: 
24 Hours a day in Adoration Chapel 

MINISTERIAL STAFF 

Msgr. Samuel E. Shoemaker, J.C.D., Pastor 
Rev. Jonathan J. Dalin, M.Div. Assistant Pastor 
Msgr. Francis J. Statkus, J.C.D., Retired, in Residence 
Deacon Robert J. Skawinski, M.B.A., Retired 
Deacon Michael Cibenko, B.A. 
Mary Ann DiTommaso, M.A. in Ed., School Principal 
Annmarie C. Flanagan, M.A., DRE 
Maria Gdovin, Youth Minister 
Francis Klose, M.A., M.Ed., D.Litt., Music Director 

 

Rectory:    999 Reading Avenue,  Yardley, PA 19067 
  

PHONE NUMBERS: 

Rectory: 215-493-3377, Parish Secretary Ext. 211 
Fax: 215-493-0450 
School:  215-493-3867 
Religious Education Office:  215-493-5204 
Youth Ministry Office: 267-391-7693 
Respect Life Coordinator: 215-321- 6698 

 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

Saturday:       5:15 P.M. Vigil Mass 
Sunday:         7:30, 9:30,11:30AM and 6:00 PM 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word: at 9:30 Mass 
Daily, Monday to Friday:  9:00 AM  
Saturday:  8:00 AM.  
Holy Day Schedule:  7:00PM Vigil Mass, 7:00AM,  
            9:00AM, and 7:00PM.  
Special Schedules for Christmas, New Years & Easter 

 

E-mail: contact@siparish.org 

Website: http://www.siparish.org 
 

  
 
 

St. Ignatius Of Antioch Church 
  
 

May 31, 2015  

 

The Most Holy Trinity 
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The Most Holy Trinity 
May 31, 2015 

  
Go...and make disciples of all nations, baptizing 
them in the name of the Father, and of the Son, 
and of the Holy Spirit.   ~ Matthew  28:19  

 
 
  
 
 
Monday          
 9:00  Teresa M. Kelly (Mr. & Mrs. John Stepnowski) 
Tuesday        
 9:00 All Living & Deceased Members of the Parish 
Wednesday               
 9:00 David A. Richards (Bill & Katie Pasko) 
Thursday   
 9:00 Deceased Members of the Evanoski Family 
    (Estate) 
Friday  
 9:00 Jim & Mary Anne Callan and Family/living 
    (Mr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Pryor) 
Saturday 
 8:00 Richard Lynch (Dolores and John McGowan) 
 5:15pm  Ed Atkins (Phyllis Atkins)   
Sunday             June 7, 2015 
 7:30       Wallace Cunliffe (Friend) 
 9:30       Kathryn Marseglia (Vito Marseglia and Family)  
       11:30     Ceil Savino (The Allan Family) 
 6:00pm  Mary Paglione (The Paglione Children)  

RESPECT LIFE: ROSE INTENTION   
May 30th and 31st:  For all married couples. 

 
 
 

  
 

FIVE ACT RELATIONSHIP 
  
 

The Blessed Trinity is the greatest mystery, God’s inner life, 
our most important article of faith.  It deserves endless 
mediation. 
 
Our relationship with God is not a doctrine or a list of 
doctrines...it is an ongoing encounter.  However, it does have 
specific incidents that give it direction, important occurrences 
that move the plot along.  Our story is like a play in five acts: 
Creation, Fall, Israel, Jesus, and Church. 
 
Act One: Creation.  It all begins with creation, at least as far as 
we know.  The setting is a lush garden; the characters are God, 
a man, and a woman.  Genesis especially notes that God and 
humans were close friends, taking a walk each evening and 
talking things over. 
 
Act Two: Fall.  But there was a snake in the garden; some 
unknown evil influence that encouraged a rift between God and 
his new friends.  The story wants to be clear that the fault was 
not God’s, that humans are responsible for their decisions but 
aren’t as free as they might think.  This Fall chapter closed 
immediate access to God and began a sad history of increasing 
evil until God almost aborted the whole story.  Yet, Having 
pity on poor humans, and not wanting to scrap a basically good 
storyline, God began… 
 
Act Three: Israel.  Just as God included a pair of humans in his 
original act, so God continues his play by working with a 
group of people called Israel and with individual 
representatives among them according to circumstances.  There 
was the original Abraham, the Liberator and Law Giver, 
Moses, King David, and Wise Solomon.  Whenever the people 
strayed too far from the plot, God chose Prophets to whisper 
“asides” to remind Israel of its lines. 
 
Act Four: Jesus.  This is the climax, the high point of the 
drama.  God got involved immediately in the action by 
inserting His own Son in the middle of the plot.  The job of 
Jesus was to reconcile humans with their God after the Fall.  
He did this by becoming completely human, sharing all human 
highs and lows - all the way to death. 
 
Act Five introduces the Church.  That can sound like a self-
advertisement if we read it wrong.  The church is not an 
organization; The church is the people of God.  The church is 
not just the bishops and pope:  The church is all the followers 
of Christ.  The Spirit of the church is the Holy Spirit, God’s 
own Spirit, the Spirit of the Father and the Son.  This Spirit 
inspires the body of Christ in the way she inspired the body of 
Jesus.  The church is how God carries the plan for Creation to 
its conclusion.  Act Five is the last act, which climaxes in the 
end of history, the end of the world. 
 
Then comes the Epilogue:  The last word, which concludes all 
words since the prologue: The first word, through whom all 
things were made.  All the players of all time assemble on 
stage.  All loose ends are connected.  The word of God gathers 
all creation to Himself and hands it over to his Father. 
 

Curtain 

FIRST FRIDAY CONFESSION/MASS 
This Friday, June 5th, is the first Friday of the month.  

Confessions will be heard on Thursday, June 4th, from 7:00 to 
7:30 PM.  The Mass schedule is listed above.  

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Priestly and Diaconate Ordination Anniversary 

  
On June 3rd Deacon Michael Cibenko will celebrate his 3rd 

Anniversary to the Permanent Diaconate. 

FOURTH ANNUAL CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION 
JUNE 7, 2015 

  
168 HOURS IN ONE WEEK 

CAN YOU GIVE ONE TO JESUS?   
St. Ignatius will be celebrating the true Body and Blood of 

Jesus Christ in the Eucharist in our 4th Annual Corpus Christi 
Procession.  We will process from St. Ignatius to St. John’s 

with our Lord Jesus Christ in the Monstrance.  What a way to 
show our love for the Lord.  Join us on Sunday, June 7th, 

beginning at St. Ignatius at 2:00pm.  Do you want to walk with 
Him?  Come and receive the blessings!! 
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COUNTING OUR BLESSINGS   
                          May 25, 2014          May 24, 2015        

  
Sunday                $16,309.50                 $14,435.00   374 env. 
Respect Life                  5.00                           30.00 
Snow Removal       1,682.00                         990.00 
Ascension Sunday                                           26.00 
 

  
We are very grateful for the support of our parish.   

LOWER MAKEFIELD TO LIVE AGAIN (TLA)  
A Social and Support Group for Widows and Widowers     

Thursday, June 11th, 7:00pm: First Presbyter ian Church, 
Pennsylvania Ave., Morrisville, PA.  All widows and 
widowers are welcome.       

 
Questions?  Call Helen 215-579-5737 

GROTTO BRICKS 
  

The best way to remember our departed friends and relatives 
may be to dedicate a visible monument to their memory.  We 
are currently taking orders for personally inscribed bricks that 
will be permanently installed on the walkway to the parish 
grotto.   
  
The donation is $100 per brick with personal messages allowed 
up to 15 letters on each of three lines.  To place an order or for 
further information, contact Bill Murphy at  
215-736-0628 or Jim Walsh at 215-321-3288. 

ST. IGNATIUS NIGHT AT  
CAFÉ ANTONIO 

  
Please mark your calendars for Wednesday, June 3rd and plan 

to have dinner at Café Antonio’s in 
Morrisville.  They will contribute 25 
percent of the proceeds that evening from 
those who present a coupon when paying 
for dinner, whether you enjoy your meal in 

the restaurant or order take-out from the Café.  A coupon must 
be presented in order for St. Ignatius Parish to receive 25 
percent of your dinner bill.  Coupons will be in next week’s 
bulletin and can be printed from our parish website.     

Thank you for your participation! 

WORLD WIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
SUMMER BREAK FOR  
MARRIED COUPLES 

 
 
 
  

 
Make this summer one to remember!  Take a weekend away 
for just the two of you!  Give yourselves the gift of no 
distractions, no interruptions but just time for each other.  You 
deserve it!  Worldwide Marriage Encounter is hosting a 
weekend, in this area, June 26th to 28th, in Elverson, PA.  
Early registration is highly recommended.   
For more information, visit our website at: 
www.wwme-philly.org or contact Al and Mary Liz Heumann 
at 610-449-1859 or at: applications@wwme-philly.org. 

DIVORCE AND BEYOND 
  
Recovery from divorce is not done alone.  “Divorce and 
Beyond” is a program for men and women who are already 
divorced or have filed for divorce and are working to heal the 
wounds of divorce. 
  
WHERE:   Saint Bede the Venerable Church 
                    1071 Holland Road, Holland, PA 
WHEN:      7:00pm on June 2nd,  June 16th, June 23rd,  
        June  30th,  and July 7th. 
  
Registration fee is $10.00.  Please send the fee along with your 
name, address, phone number, and email to: 

  
Divorce and Beyond 

c/o St. Bede the Venerable Rectory 
1071 Holland Road, Holland, PA  18966   

For more information, call Helen Love at 267-304-3772. 

HOST A FAMILY   
 
 
 
 
  

World Meeting of Families is coming to Philadelphia in 
September 2015 and  

you can help!   
Thousands will visit for this international event from 

September 22 - 27, 2015.   
You can open your home and host a family or an individual.   

Open your home and host a family!   
It is easy to sign up online.   

Be a part of this historic event and learn more at 
www.WorldMeeting2015.org or email us at 

host@WorldMeeting2015.org 

MOTHER’S DAY PLANT SALE 
 

Thank you to everyone who purchased flowers 
at our Mother’s Day Weekend Plant Sale.  
Your contributions amounted to $1,900 and will 
help the Parish offset the snow removal costs.  It 
may not seem like much, but every little bit 
helps.  Thank you for your contributions and 
support of the Parish.  
I would like to give a special “Thank You” to the volunteers, 
especially Debbie and Savannah Greco and Christian Abad 
who worked with us all day on Saturday.  Thanks also to 
Annmarie Flanagan who helped all day Sunday.  Thanks go 
also to Rebeca Tarallo, Amy Gallo, and Loretta Amerine for 
giving their time to help with this fundraiser.  Finally, “thank 
you” to Gene Stickley for his expertise on the plants. 

DO YOU WANT TO LEARN MORE ABOUT YOUR 
CATHOLIC FAITH?   

A suggestion...go to Facebook to get exclusive updates about 
what is happening in our faith, particularly what Pope Francis 
is teaching us.     
Go to: https://www.Facebook.com/CatholicNewsAgency 
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From the Religious Education Office ...The Religious 
Education Office is open on Sunday mornings at 7:00 a.m. and 
Monday to Thursday at 9:30 a.m.  Note that the office is closed 
on Friday. 
   
Our Vacation Bible School Camp will take place from June 
22nd to 26th, 2015, from 9:00 a.m. to 12:15 p.m., for children 
who will be entering grades K to 5 this fall.  We will focus on 
God’s power to provide, comfort, heal, forgive, and love us 
forever in the program Everest Expedition 2015.  Registration 
forms have already been given to the children.  If you do not 
have one, please stop in or call the PREP office.  We could use 
a few more ADULT volunteers to help out. 
 
If your child(ren) are coming to VBS, it is urgent that you 
register ASAP.  We need to order supplies and have them 
here in plenty of time.   
PREP AIDES AND A HALL/DOOR MONITOR FOR 
8:00AM ARE NEEDED: We need some very generous 
people to staff our program for the 2015-2016 school year.  
Please pray about this and consider offering your time and 
talent for the following sessions: 
  
 Sunday     8:00 a.m. to 9:15 a.m. 
      10:45 a.m. to 12:00 noon 
 Monday      6:30 p.m. to 7:45 p.m. 
 Wednesday 6:30 p.m. to 745 p.m. 
 
If you are an adult Catholic who lives your faith and would 
like to pass on your love for God to the children of our parish, 
we would love to have you join our crew.  If you are 
considering teaching, we do offer a Catechist Orientation 
Course in August to help to prepare you for this awesome task.  
If you need more information or would like to chat about it, 
please contact Annmarie at 215-493-5204. 
 

REGISTRATION FOR 2015-2016 PREP YEAR 
 
Our Religious Education program is open to students in 
grades K through 12.  All PREP families should have 
received registration materials.  Please bring or mail in 
completed registration forms for each child and tuition fee 
to the PREP Office as soon as possible.   
If you are new to the parish or will have children entering 
kindergarten or grade 1 in the Fall, please stop in our office 
for information and registration materials, or call  
215-493-5204.  We will also need a copy of the child’s 
Baptismal certificate unless he/she was baptized here at St. 
Ignatius Church.  
To Parents of Students in grades 7 - 12:  In grades K - 6, 
students learn about God and the doctrines of our Faith 
in an age appropriate manner.  If this is the only 
Religious Education that a child receives, how can he/
she ever learn to develop a teenage or adult relationship 
with God?  Parents, is the God you believe in still the 
God of your youth?  Please give your older children the 
chance to know a “big” God.  Send them to PREP 
through grade 12.   
Parents, are you aware that we have a “Special Needs” 
PREP class that meets on Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m.?  If 
we could help to give your child a religious education in 
a small group environment, please give Annmarie a call 
to put your name on our mailing list.   

ST. IGNATIUS OF ANTIOCH SCHOOL  
    

“High Achievement ~ Higher Purpose”   
From the desk of Mrs. DiTommaso: 
 

Today we celebrate the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity.  
Jesus makes three statements to the disciples which are to have 
a lasting effect on all His followers.  Jesus tells the disciples 
that they are to come from all nations, not only from Israel.  
Secondly, he teaches them that baptism is offered to all nations 
and to all people.  Thirdly, Jesus assures the disciples that He 
is with them always, until the end of time.  
Let us ponder how we model discipleship for all people with 
whom we come in contact and how do we assure them that 
Christ is always with them. 
 
Success begins in St. Ignatius School.  Registration is 
ongoing for the school year 2015-2016.  Our Pre K 
Program is about to close.  If you need a spot for 
September, please call NOW to sign up.  The number to 
call is 215-493-3867.  

Coming Events: 
 
Monday, June 1 - Final exams begin and run through June 
4th. 
Thursday, June 4 - Pre K Closing. 
Friday, June 5 - NO School - Faculty Meeting - School 
Swim Party at Brookside. 
 

Once again, to all parishioners, the faculty, staff, and 
students of St. Ignatius School thank you for all your 
support throughout the year.  Have a great summer!   

  

  
FATHER McCAFFERTY SCHOLARSHIP FUND   

A suggestion to our parishioners - see if the company you 
work for might consider a matching gift to your donation to 

our Scholarship Fund. 
 

Monsignor Shoemaker is in need of several donations to the 
fund in order to assist needy families with school tuition.   

PLEASE REMEMBER 
  
The first day each week for Catholic Education 
in School and PREP begins on Saturday/
Sunday with attendance at Mass. 

THE FAMILY FULLY ALIVE 
PRO LIFE/PRO FAMILY MEETING   

In preparation for the 2015 World Meeting of Families and the 
visit of Pope Francis, St. Ignatius Parish will hold a gathering, 
named after the 2015 theme for the world meeting, to pray and 
praise God for the gift of family and life, and to gain 
understanding of the beautiful teachings gifted to us by the 
church of Philadelphia in order to prepare for the World 
Meeting of Families next September.      
The gathering will take place from 7:15pm to 8:30pm in 
the Old Rectory in the room above the Adoration Chapel 
on the 2nd and 4th Monday evening for each of the ten 
months leading up to September 2015.  Each month will 
cover one of the ten topics.  For more information, please 
contact Marie Joseph at 215-493-1058 or Sheila Gallagher at 
215-493-5298.  If you are alive, you are part of a family…
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PRAY FOR THOSE SERVING OUR COUNTRY... 
 
Matthew Bauer, Melissa Bishop, Christian 
Blaydon, Sara Brill, Mark Buckley, Michael 
Joseph Buckley, Brad Bullman, Evan Cumming, 
Brent Cummings, Kevin O’Brien Darby, Staten 

DeTample, Jamie Drennen, Ronald Ernst, Kevin Frawley,  
Anthony Fuscarello, Joe Galle, Andrew Garcia, Jessica 
Garcia, Shane Gibbons, Stephen Greene, Jonathan Grubb, 
Edward Hill, William J. Homer IV, Karen Jacinto, David & 
Christine Kawoczka Krueger, Matthew Krall, Justin Kumor, 
Matthew Listner, Matt Leonardo, James Limer, Michael 
Lowe, W. Kyle Magrisi, Joseph Marchand, Greg Marolo, 
Matthew McGurk, Phil Melandez, Chris Merrick, Jayson 
Mix, David Morgan, Kevin Nash, Stephen Neder, John 
O’Rourke, John Parente, Laura Perazzola, Gregory B. 
Procaccini, Jason Propst, Matthew Rieser, Mary Romo, 
James Tams, Scott Toro, Sean Wolodzko, John Worman.   
To add someone in the Armed Forces to our prayer list, 

call 215-493-3377, ext. 211.   

 
  

A Red Rose Can Be Placed By The Respect Life Altar 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Respect Life Committee invites all St. Ignatius 
parishioners to share in both promotion and prayer regarding 
life.  Our vigil lights donations are used to support our pro-life 
good works and pro-life not for profits.  Anyone may also 
dedicate special intentions at our Rose for Life Intention 
changed weekly.  Envelopes for the special intentions are at all 
the exits of the Church and in the Adoration Chapel.  Please 
stop by Our Lady of Guadalupe Grotto and offer a prayer to the 
Mother of God and the Church,  and the Patroness of the 
Americas. 
 
As we pass through this season of the Easter Triduum, Divine 
Mercy, Pentecost, the Ascension, Mother’s Day, and the 
approach of Father’s Day, perhaps there is a Divine message 
that is not a coincidence.  God has created us in His image and 
likeness out of love; we have sinned through disobedience; we 
suffer through this ‘vale of tears’ and yet we have been 
forgiven, the price of our transgressions has been paid and 
reward awaits us….and all we have to do is say we are sorry 
and love Him back.  Doesn’t sound like it should be all that 
hard, does it?  Where are you in the sequence of season?  Or, 
did we miss it? 
 
Our Lady of Guadalupe, pray for us.  

SINCERE THANKS TO MARIA LAMANTIA  
Effective June 1, 2015, Maria LaMantia will relinquish her 
role as Parish Youth Ministry Director.  Our Parish is most 
grateful to her for her dedicated service to this important 
ministry.  Also a special thank you to her husband, Sal, who 
assisted in many youth endeavors. 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP FOR  
WIDOWS AND WIDOWERS 

 
Alternate Wednesdays ~ No Fee ~ Refreshments 

 
Location:  James J . Dougher ty Funeral Home, Inc. 
     2200 Trenton Road    Levittown, PA  19056 
Time:       1:30 PM to 2:45 PM 
Date:         June 10, 2015-Continuing Bonds 
 
  

Sponsored by James J. Dougherty Funeral Home, Inc.  
For information call:  215-624-8190 or email: 

dgawthropcnlt@verizon.net 

WEEKEND OF JUNE 13/14, 2015   
On Saturday, June 13th and Sunday, June 14th, Bishop Herbert 
Bevard will return to St. Ignatius Parish for another mission 
appeal.  Bishop Bevard comes from the Diocese of St. Thomas 
in the U.S. Virgin Islands.  St. Thomas is the smallest and 
poorest diocese in the United States.  It consists of eight 
parishes.  In order to provide Catholic Education for the young 
people of the island, and Catholic Charities programs for the 
poor people of the islands, it is necessary for the Bishop to visit 
parishes in the Continental United States and ask for their kind 
and generous support.  The Bishop thanks you for your great 
charity during his last visit and he looks forward to being with 
you again in June. 

 
 
 
 
 

Maria Gdovin - Youth Minister   
Email:  ym@siparish.org  

Phone: 267-391-7693    
  

Youth Group General Events:   
  
Sunday, May 31st, 3:00pm to 5:00pm - Youth Group End of 
Year Party! 
  

 If you are interested in attending any of our events or 
volunteering, please let me know!   

A NEW YOUTH MINISTRY DIRECTOR  
Ms. Maria Gdovin has been hired as St. Ignatius Youth 
Ministry Director effective, June 1, 2015.  Our Parish extends 
a cordial welcome to Maria. 

SOLDIERS PRAYER 
  

Dear Lord, there’s a young man far from home,  
called to serve his nation in time of war; sent to defend 

our freedom on some distant foreign shore. 
We pray You keep him safe, we pray You keep him 

strong, we pray You send him safely home… 
For he’s been away too long. 

  
There’s a young woman far from home serving her 

nation with pride. 
Her step is strong, her step is sure.  

We pray you keep her strong.  
We pray you send her safely home… 

For she’s been away too long.   
Bless those who await their safe return. 

Bless those who mourn the lost. 
Bless those who serve this country well, 

No matter what the cost. 
God Bless America! 



Page Six May 31, 2015 

PLEASE PRAY FOR ALL THE SICK IN OUR 
COMMUNITY that they return to the comfort of good 
health: Elizabeth Alvino, Phyllis Atkins, Frances Barkocy, 
Mary Barrett, Mary Beck, Brian Benedict, Ethel Beres,  
Theresa Bond, Anthony Bonanno, John Borges, Carolyn 
Bowers, Brian Bruder, Connie Buettler,  Grace Burke, 
Jackelyne Carder,  Ruthann Carroll, Florence Cebula, Anna 
Cibenko, Peggy Ciulla, Michele Coleman, Kathleen Ann 
Collins, Lynda Collins, Josephine Consalvo, Cliff Conway, 
Tom Cox,  Marjorie DeFelice, Bill & Theresa Derisi, Loretta 
& Sharon Douglas, Mary Ann Dougherty, Jenee Dwyer,  
Hannah Einwechter, Rosanne Ferrante, Grace Filak, Emilia 
Fina, Olga Fleming, Carol Foley, Casey Foley, Carol Fry, 
David Fry,  Maureen Gallagher, Sherry Golden, Liz Gomes, 
Madeline Guarnieri,  RoseAnn Grall, Jeff Greenly, Lou 
Gunkel, Karl Hagermann,  Jim Holmes, Craig Inducci, Charles 
Jacobson, Meryl Jacobson, Samia Jordens, Alex Kersha, 
Elizabeth Keys, Elizabeth Koch, Dolly Kratz, Barbara 
Lawless, Madelyn Liss, Jane Liwoch, Elvia Luna, Michael 
Martell, Genevieve Marvuglio, Ellen Masterson, Bettie Mayer, 
Diane Mays, Bernadette McBeth, Jim McCarthy, John 
McConnell, Ed McDonough, Carol McDonnell, Regina 
McHugh, Betty McNichol,  Laurence Meo, Elizabeth Merrick, 
Marybeth Meyer, George Monti, Emily Morton, Phyllis Moser, 
Michael Murphy, Robert Murphy, Daniel O’Brien, Tim 
O’Reilly, Mignon Parham, Arty Peake, Nerissa Pepito, Alex 
Peters, Thelma Pisano, Mike Pompi, Susan Prager, Sara Puca, 
Mary Ramsey, Ralph Repoli, Don Roth, Joseph Russo, Jen 
Shipp, Esperanza Sikorski, Ardene Smith,  Joan Smoluk, Jay 
Steiger, Ryder Sternagel, Rita Stine, Darwin Stout, Pat Straub, 
Olivia Sullivan, Eileen Sutton, Jonathan Sutton, Doris 
Tarquinio, Jeanne Tobin, Bernadette Valko, Pat Van Dine, 
Melvin Vangilder, Jane Wallace, Jessica Walters, William 
Ward, Mark Wassum, Charlene Weaver, Molly White, Luanne 
Wons, Marie Yorkus, Patricia Yorkus, Dorothy Young, Linda 
Zadnik. 

PRAY FOR OUR BELOVED DECEASED, Father  Daniel 
Gallager, Elizabeth Downing, all of the service personnel 
killed while serving our country, those who have no one to 
pray for them and the Holy Souls in Purgatory.  

ADORATION CHAPEL 
 
We are truly blessed at St. Ignatius to have an Adoration 
Chapel.  24 hours a day, 7 days a week, someone is spending 
quiet time with our Eucharistic Lord, Jesus!  You can too, 
anytime day or night - just come in and visit.  Also if you 
would like to come at a set time each week, please consider 
taking one of the following hours:   
Sunday - 3:00pm;  Monday - 10:00am; Tuesday - 3:00am, 
9:00am, 3:00pm, and 6:00pm; Friday - 6:00pm;  Saturday  - 
4am and 12:00pm.  Also, if you would like to be a partner on 
Monday at 6:00pm, Saturday at 7:00pm, or Sunday at 8:00pm, 
that would be appreciated.  For more information about 
Eucharistic Adoration,  kindly call Marianne Kloc for more 
information at 267-346-0152.    
New Information for Chapel Closing:  To find out if the 
Chapel is open or closed, kindly call 215-493-3377, extension 
221.  A recorded message will give you the latest information.  
We are phasing out calling our Adorers, so please call the 
information number provided and keep it handy for your 
convenience.  It would be helpful to call anytime the weather is 
inclement to see if we have decided upon an extended closing.  
Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to Adoration 
of the Blessed Sacrament. 

MUSIC “NOTES”  
 

Dr. Frank Klose ~ Music Minister                
Email:  fklose@siparish.org   

 
 
 
 
 
This weekend the Church celebrates the Trinity: Father, Son, 
and Holy Spirit.  Thus, it is appropriate this week to sing some 
of the oldest hymns in our hymnal and some of the favorites of 
the Catholic Church.  We will open with what has become the 
signature Trinity hymn, “Holy, Holy, Holy, Lord God 
Almighty” (#567).  While we prepare the gifts, we will praise 
God in three persons as we sing “Holy God We Praise Thy 
Name” (#615).  “Joyful, Joyful, We Adore You” (#614) 
continues that song of praise. 
 

  
  

ST. JOHN THE EVANGELIST  
50TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

 
On Sunday, June 14th, Archbishop Charles Chaput will be the 
main celebrant and homilist at the 11:30 Mass celebrating the 
50th Anniversary of the founding of Saint John the Evangelist 
Parish.  A picnic will follow from 1:00pm to 5:00pm.  The 
picnic is being catered by Grillin Guru.  The afternoon will be 
filled with good food, entertainment, fun and games.  We hope 
you can join us! 
 
Ticket prices are as follows: 
 13 yrs. or older - $10.00 
 Ages 5 to 12 - $5.00 
 Age 4 and under are free 
 Family - $35.00 
 
 
 
Please note:  After May 31st, ticket pr ices will increase to 
the actual cost.  Thirteen years or older - $17.00.  Ages 5 to  
12 - $13.00.  There will not be a family discount. 

THANK YOU FROM  
THE SOCIAL ACTION COMMITTEE 

 
A big THANK YOU to everyone who helped make this year’s 
coat and sweater drive a success.  This was our ninth year, and 
once again, we collected over 1,000 items.  They were donated 
to five different charities who work closely with people in 
need.  So, once again, when it becomes cold outside, know 
that your donation will truly help someone who is in need of a 
warm coat or sweater.   

 
Thank you and God Bless! 
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